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RE: Response to Mr. Dale Pitts Re RZ 01-114608

At the June 19" meeting of Planning Committee, Council considered a rezoning of 11611, 11631
and 11651 Williams Road. A letter from Mr. Dale Pitts, AscT, (Attachment 1), was read after
which it was determined that a meeting between staff, Mr. Pitts and the applicant, would be
arranged.

Staff contacted Mr. Pitts who declined a meeting but asked that he receive a written response to
his letter. The response is attached for Council's information (Attachment 2).

Jenny Beran, MCIP
Planner

JMB:jmb
Att. 2

[}
“‘“““nu iy, .
W - ' ",

ey,
W i,

455874

\



